

19-06-2008

H.E. Ban Ki-moon Secretary-General United Nations New York, NY 10017 USA

Dear Mr. Secretary-General,

I am pleased to confirm that **UNIVERSIDAD MANUELA BELTRÁN SECCIONAL BUCARAMANGA** supports the ten principles of the Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. With this communication, we express our intent to advance those principles within our sphere of influence, and will make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public.

[Note: Your organization should add further information about its plans to take forward the Global Compact principles and/or to engage in collaborative partnerships which help to advance the broader development goals of the United Nations, particularly the Millennium Development Goals.]

Please find attached general information about our organization, as well as the contact details of the focal point for communication with the Global Compact Office.

Sincerely yours,

Mr. MIGU

Rector / /

UN Global Compact Office Two United Nations Plaza, Room 612 New York, NY 10017 USA

Fax: +1 212 963 1207

Email: globalcompact@un.org